S-I-E-R-R-A N-E-V-A-D-A U-N-I-T
August 1998 Newsletter
President's Message;

We just got home and the 41st International Rally in Boise Idaho is now history. It was a
good one. Charles and Imogene Duran did an excellent job with every aspect. The
weather was also good.

It sure was nice to see éo many old friends again and I was happy to see so many
attending from our unit. The ones that were there, Burnhams, Gallions, Smiths, Diane
and Bryan Leipper, Pauls and Groschs,

Our Unit Breakfast that Frank and Steve Burnham arranged for us, was well attended by
our Region XII Officers, David Hunter and Billie, Ted Tunstall and Barbara, Rick
Sharp and Margaret. Also present were: Burnhams, Bryan and Diane Leipper, Gallions,
Groschs and Guests from other Units.

The first couple of days were exciting due to the rain and muddy roads. Dale and his
crew were kept busy full time extricating the unlucky. Shuttle buses transported us to the
University of Idaho, where all the activity was going on.

All International Officers were elected and there being no further business the Delegate
Meeting was adjourned.

The June brown bag luncheon at Washoe Lake was attended by Leippers, Diane, Elenere
Amidon and Pete Rinne. From what I heard, they had a great time even though it was
cool and wet. In July we met at the Bowers Mansion with our lunch and it was really fun
and what a beautiful park. The above were present and Dale and myself.

Dues: This is the time of the year that our international and unit dues are payable A
return envelope is enclosed for your convenience. 45.00 Dollars International and 10.00
Dollars Unit.

Our next gathering will be at Leippers in Reno on the 20th August at 11:30 AM. It will be
a Bar B Que. Please call Virginia for reservations at 972-6995 or 972-9392.

The September gathering will be at Lake Lahontan. It will be a rally from 9/24 through
9/27. This will be our election and business meeting held on Saturday.

Please remember our Region XII Fall Rally at Hanford, CA October 13th through 18th. It
should be a good rally.



Birthdays in August: 8/2 Emily Pierce
8/19 Heather Gamboa
8/20 Alexis Gamboa

Anniversaries in August: Frank and Steve Burnham 8/2
Von and Margaret Gallion 8/31

We wish all of you a great day.

We were sorry to hear that Vesta Temen is ill. Our thoughts and prayers are with you.
They were anxious to attend the Boise Rally and due to Vesta's iliness had to cancel We

hope to see you at our next meeting .
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